
PUBLIC HEARi G 

REGARDING PROP OSE D 

WATERA DSEW ER TE 

INCREASES 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Biola Community 
Services District ("District") is considering a water rate and sewer rate 

increase. The public hearing will take place: 

Date: 

Time: 

Thursday, June 20, 2024 

6:00 pm 

, � Location: 
• 

Biola Community Center 

4925 N. Seventh Street 

Biola, CA 93606 

' 

, , 

• 

At the hearing, the Board will hear and consider objections and protests to the 
proposed increases described in this Notice. Following the public hearing, the 

Board will consider the water rate and sewer rate increase. 

The Report is available at the District's office at 4925 N. Seventh Street, Biola, 
California, and on the District's internet website at: www.biolacsd.org. 

The District last increased water and sewer rates in 2014. 

Please direct questions about the proposed rates to the District Office at 
559-843-2657.




